
Trustee of the Trust Minutes 
January 8, 2021 

 
 

Attending:  Denise Blaha, John Murphy, Gail Mills 
 
Call to order:  10:03am 
 
Minutes of October 9th meeting were approved. 
 
Denise will send the Town Administrator, School, Highway and Fire Departments our meeting schedule 
for 2021.  Requests for funds will be reviewed at these meetings. 
 
No requests for reimbursement have been received at this time.  A cemetery plot was purchased by 
Maureen Saunders for $200.00.  No document (deed) for this purchase was received.  John and Denise 
will arrange to receive the money and deposit it, pending a review of the deed. 
 
According to Betsey, we should receive a check in the near future.  We will act on it at our next 
scheduled meeting. 
 
Denise will write the one page statement regarding the work the Trust has done over the past year by 
January 25th. 
 
There was a discussion about the pending resolution of the Douglas McLane Fund.  It is hoped that we 
will be able to work with Northwood to solve the current issues regarding this fund.  According to the 
Attorney General’s Office, we cannot maintain this fund because of discriminating language within the 
document.     
 
The next scheduled meeting will be in April 
 
The meeting was adjourned  before 11AM on the motion made by Gail and seconded by John.   
 
 
Minutes Approved: April 9, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


